
 

 

 

3rd February 2023 

Coldwell Trip 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

  

On Tuesday 21st February we have booked Coldwell Activity Centre from 9:30am-2:30pm for a group of students to 

participate in a range of indoor and outdoor activities led by staff from the school. We have booked out the entire 

Centre for the day so we will be the only school there. 

  

If your child normally has a school dinner then a packed lunch will be provided for them, if your child normally has a 

packed lunch then please send one in as normal.  

 

The activities will be split across the indoor and outdoor spaces provided. The indoor activities will include activities 

such as table tennis, table football, and pool. The outdoor activities, weather depending, will include activities such 

as use of the outdoor gym, fire pit, archery, walking around the nature trail, hoopla, skittles, and throwing the foam 

javelin.  

This will be a full day’s experience which we hope the students will enjoy whilst developing team building skills. 

 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
J Thompson 
Teacher 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Coldwell (Return to J Thompson) 

Student name Enter name here 

☐ I give permission for my child to go to Coldwell Activity Centre 21st February 

☐ 
I confirm the medical information school holds remains current and there have 
been no changes since September 2022 

Signed  Date  
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